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May 2014 Newsletter 

Calendar of Events  

Please jot these dates on your calendar so you don’t miss any of our community activities! 

May 8  Thursday at 6:30 p.m.  Men’s Poker 

May 15  Thursday at 6:30 p.m.  Ladies Bunco 

May 20 Tuesday at 6:30 p.m.   Garden Club (Bring an appetizer or finger food) 

June 5  Thursday at 6:30 p.m.  Men’s Poker 

 

Garden Club Meeting  

Our newly formed Garden Club met last month with 10 members attending. The group decided its first 

project would be to enhance the entrance along Hidden Hills Parkway. Volunteers will be adding ground 

cover and grooming the wisteria at the entrance.  

 

The group will meet the third Tuesday of each month for regular meetings at the Clubhouse at 6:30. 

Everyone is encouraged to bring a dish or finger food to snack on at the May 20 meeting. Bring a 

neighbor; the resident who brings the most neighbors will receive a door prize! 

 

We will discuss future plans for the Garden Club and improvements to Green Spaces at this meeting. All 

ideas are welcome. 

 

Eastside Drive Repair 

 
Rankin County is preparing to repair the natural speed bumps along Eastside Drive. A subcontractor has 

been working to raise the curbs and gutters where needed and the county will be replacing and resurfacing 

the asphalt. Work could begin any day, so you might want to use one of the other Hidden Hills exits for 

ingress/egress. 

 

 

Proper Grooming 

 
Some of our yards could benefit from TLC after last weeks’ storms. 

Hidden Hills sets a certain standard, and all homeowners are expected to 

maintain their yards, including grass, shrubbery, and flower beds, to keep 

us looking our best. Yards should be neatly mowed, sidewalks and 

driveways edged, dead plants removed, and present an overall neat, clean 

appearance.  

http://www.hiddenhillsowners.org/


 

 

 

Yard of the Month 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Rick and Linda Stubblefield for being selected this month’s Yard of the Month. 

The Stubblefield’s live at 308 Gladeview Place.  

 

See the requirements for YOM here. You could be the next winner! 

 

 
Meet The Broome’s! 

 
Mark and Morgan Broome moved into Hidden Hills this past 

November.  They have a two year old son, Cade, and a Springer 

Spaniel named Lucy.  Mark, originally from Clinton, attended 

Delta State University where he played baseball and graduated with 

a degree in business.  Mark now works for UniFirst Corporation 

and does yard work as a side job.  Morgan grew up in the reservoir 

area (actually right down the road from Hidden Hills).  She 

graduated with a business degree from MSU. Morgan works part 

time at Ridgeland Tennis Center and is also the dance team coach/ 

choreographer for Brandon High School.  She does choreography 

for other schools around the Jackson area.  The Broome’s attend Pinelake. They chose Hidden Hills 

because it is a great family oriented neighborhood and they are excited to raise their children here. 

Pool News – Help Wanted NEEDED! 

As you know, the board and all committees consist of volunteers. The Pool Committee needs HELP! 

During the summer, volunteers are asked to check the pool at closing (9pm). Your “job” would be to 

ensure bathrooms are locked, debris is removed from all three filters, water level is appropriate and make 
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sure the pool is straight and clean for the next day. As always, everyone is responsible for cleaning up after 

themselves and taking part daily in the maintenance of our facilities. We are look forward to many 

volunteers and a great summer. Please let Heath Morrison or Pat Starnes know if you will help. 

2014 Board of Directors:   
 

Association President:   Homer Burns  ehburns3@bellsouth.net 

Association Vice President:  Jennifer Renaldo jenniferrenaldo@frontdoorkey.com 

Association Treasurer:   Matt Freeland  mefreeland@mclcpa.net  

Association Secretary:   Dylan Talbot   mdylantalbot@gmail.com 

 

Members at Large: 

 Covenants Enforcement: David Lawrence   davel@nstone.com 

Welcome Committee:  Mort Floch   mortnest@aol.com  

Landscape Committee:  Michael Howard   mmjhoward@aol.com  

ARC Committee:  Rod Nagel   Wixom4@gmail.com  

 Pool & Exercise Room: Heath Morrison  dhmorrison7@gmail.com 

 

Association Manager:  Pat Starnes    Email: hiddenhillsinfo@gmail.com 

Phone: 769-524-7358 Office Hours: M-F, 9:00 – 1:00 

Emergency Contacts: 

 
Rankin County Sheriff or Fire   911 

Non-emergency Sheriff Dispatch  601-825-1480 

Rankin County Board of Supervisors  601-825-1475 

Rankin County Animal Control   601-824-2024 

 

To report a street light outage, contact Entergy here: 

https://secure.entergy.com/forms/StreetLights.aspx?FormId=180&RegionId=MS  

 

Mailbox Repair/Replacement:  

Copper Sculptures 601-992-9955 or email info@coppersculptures.com  
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